
 

 

Are you or someone you love suffering the emotional pain of an abortion?  Consider attending a 

local Rachel's Vineyard Retreat.  Women and men of all ages are welcome.  This weekend retreat 

offers a beautiful opportunity to experience healing. 

The next retreats in the Kansas City area are scheduled for: 

April 14-16, 2023                                      August 11-13, 2023                          October 13-15, 2023 
     
Call Teresa at (816) 679-4973 or email rvkcmo@gmail.com for confidential information or to start the 
healing, or to learn more about our retreats. (Please note: If you contact us by email, our guaranteed 
reply may end up in your Spam folder, so check there, too.) Visit our national site at 
www.rachelsvineyard.org.  

Healing the pain of abortion — 
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